
April 2023

Dear

Welcome to your first edition of Future Perfect for 2023. Your sector continues to bounce
back, with college enrolments increasing, particularly from South American countries. In
this issue we discuss these signs of growth, changes to the Fair Work Act that may affect
your life, pay rises and other issues home and abroad. 

As our sector begins to expand again and new teachers come onboard, it’s important to let
them know about the IEU. Share this update with your colleagues, and if they’re not
members, talk to them about joining the IEU.

Carol Matthews
Acting Secretary, Independent Education Union of Australia NSW/ACT Branch

Latest news from your union

The state of the industry

The international college sector continues to
bounce back from the dark days of the
pandemic.

See more

Fair Work Act changes

In late 2022, the Albanese government
passed significant reforms to the Fair Work
Act.

Read more

Minimum wage time

In the next few weeks, the Fair Work
Commission will start its annual review of the
national minimum wage.

Read more

Ireland to regulate teachers’ pay

Some welcome news from Ireland in recent
weeks.

See more
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